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EQUIPMENT RESERVATION CHANGE AT DALLAS 
 
 
Effective Monday, March 4th all Pacer equipment in Dallas must be 
reserved for pick up through the Southern Region Equipment Dispatch 
office.  This requirement applies to all equipment sizes and is a change 
from the free flow process previously utilized for 48' and 53' equipment. 
 
Southern Region Equipment Dispatch 
Phone:  877-210-6309 
Hours:  0800-1800  Mon-Fri 
 
 
Please contact the above phone number with any questions regarding 
this Stack Facts message. 
 


